
From: Bang Brewing 

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 11:43 AM 
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Re: public hearing this evening 

 

Hi Samantha - 

 

Unfortunately we will not be able to attend this evening, though please do note that we are in full 

support of Sunday sales and appreciate the swift action by the Council following the State's 

approval. Exciting progress! 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sandy Boss Febbo 

Bang Brewing 

 


